
 
Pedestrian Charter Working Group 

Monday, March 12, 2018 @ 7:00 PM 
Hacker Studios (179 Dundas Street) 

 
TAC members in attendance: Amanda Stratton, Dan Doroshenko, Jayne Scarterfield 
Others in attendance: Colleen Murphy, Joy Cameron, Kevin May, Sandra Miller 
 
DISCUSSION 
The working group had a general discussion of pedestrian charters, including some of the 
history of them in other cities, the general purpose of them, what they generally include. 
 
The working group noted past discussion of a pedestrian charter at the City of London. 
 
The working group discussed Vision Zero, the Toronto Charter on Physical Activity, and 
other programs that may have common elements. 
 
The CBC did a story on the pedestrian charter on March 13 and 14th, and the citizen 
feedback was overwhelmingly in favour of an improved commitment to pedestrian mobiity. 
 
 
CONCLUSIONS 
The working group would like to host a community conversation regarding a pedestrian 
charter, and is looking for a direction from TAC to pursue that end, and potentially to make a 
budget request. 
 
 
OTHER ORGANIZATIONS INTERESTED IN PARTICIPATING/SUPPORTING 
City of London Planning Department 
City advisory committees  
Sidewalk City  
London Bike Cafe  
 
 


